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CAPE LIGHT COMPACT PRESS CONFERENCE 
 
What:  Announcement of Cape Light Compact Going 100% 
Renewable and Pricing for Next Term 
When:  Wednesday December 7, 2016 at 1:00 p.m.  
Where:  OpenCape Building/Barnstable County Complex 
 
It’s not every day that a municipal aggregator is able to provide 
100% renewable electricity and support future renewable energy 
projects, all while staying competitively priced. 
 
Cape Light Compact will be announcing that its aggregation power supply program 
will be matching its customers’ electricity usage 100% with renewable energy 
certificates, and how this will be accomplished. The Compact will also be supporting 
future renewable energy projects in New England and North America. This will 
provide an easy way for Cape Cod and Martha’s Vineyard electric customers to 
address climate change through Cape Light Compact’s power supply program.  
 
The Compact will also announce the residential electricity supply prices, which will 
start with customers’ January meter reads.  
 
There will be representatives from the Compact, the Cape Cod Climate Change 
Collaborative and a representative from the Compact’s supplier that will be 
speaking at the press conference and available for any questions that members of 
the media may have.  
 
Additional press materials will be available at the press conference. 
 
For More Information, Contact: 
Lindsay Henderson - 508 375-6889 
 
 
ABOUT CAPE LIGHT COMPACT 
Cape Light Compact is an award-winning energy services organization operated by 
the 21 towns and two counties on Cape Cod and Martha's Vineyard. The Compact's 
mission is to serve its 200,000 customers through the delivery of proven energy 
efficiency programs, effective consumer advocacy, competitive electricity supply 
and green power options. For more information visit www.capelightcompact.org. 

http://www.capelightcompact.org/

